
Are you interested in supporting women in recovery?  
SAA Women's Intergroup (WIG): An Introduction and Invitation  

The SAA Women's Intergroup, a new service organization, is a resource that may not be familiar to you. 

The WIG is working to honor and support the growing number of women in SAA. We have already 

produced one well-attended online retreat, several online workshops, paid for rooms for women 

attending Convention in 2019, and given registration scholarships for four women to attend the 2022 

Convention.  

We are currently forming a subcommittee to plan the next women’s retreat. Contact us at 

saawomensig@gmail.com if you are interested in being a part. 

Our website, www.saaforwomen.org, is a women’s guide to resources. This includes an ever-growing list 

of meetings that are "Welcoming to Women." You will also find recovery stories of women, links to 

literature and SAA publications, resources for getting a sponsor, other women's service organizations, 

and many ways women can connect. And much more.  

ANYONE can participate in the WIG. While we are focused primarily on women, we are inclusive and 

welcoming to all of our diverse fellowship. We invite all to take part in expanding our support of women 

by simply sharing our information with your groups or fellows in SAA. Visit our website, or contact us at 

saawomensig@gmail.com to join our mailing list, learn how to list your meeting as "Welcoming to 

Women," attend our business meetings, or become involved in our next planned events. 

mailto:saawomensig@gmail.com

